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Hello,
 
I am writing to urge you to amend the court rule covering caseloads for public defenders.  I would
like to see you adopt the newly passed bill and greatly improved WA state bar
association standards. 
 
As a WA state resident who reads the seattle times everyday, I learned of the troubles of public
defenders back in September 2023.  https://www.seattletimes.com/opinion/our-public-defender-
system-is-at-the-breaking-point/
 
I think the people of WA state deserve fair representation and this can not be accomplished without
changing caseload standards for public defenders.  
 
Thank you
 
--
Samantha Tan PT, DPT
Board Certified Orthopaedic Clinical Specialist of Physical Therapy
Board Certified Geriatric Clinical Specialist of Physical Therapy
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